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I would appreciate ýonfirmation that the foregoing is an accurate
statement of the understandings reached during the Trade Agreement
negotiations between our delegations in Manila.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest
consideration."

I confirm that the foregoing is agreeable to my Government.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

CARLOS P. ROMULO
Sec retary of Foreign Affairs

Mr. Bruce Howard,
Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of
Industry, Trade & Commerce,
Canadian Embassy,
Manila.


